



Note 4-8-30/2011

London 5th December 2011

Mgr. Jakub Macak, Mjur. MPhil DPhill Candidate in Public International Law University of Oxford

Dear Mr. Macak:

I am writing regarding the position of Ecuador on the question of International of armed conflicts, which is the subject of your research.

Following the instructions of the Legal Division of the Ecuadorian Foreign Ministry, I would like to inform you that your request is an academic issue and not an official request of the British Government; you should therefore make direct contact with Academic Centers and Universities of Ecuador; If you wish to contact them and obtain the required information please visit the National Secretary of Higher Education, Science and Culture website, at www.senescyt.gob.ec.

I avail of this opportunity to express the assurances of my consideration.

Ana Alban, Ambassador in the United Kingdon

Sincerely yours,